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November 9th, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Here we are already at the beginning of the second half term of the year. Looking back 

over the eight weeks’ newsletters, tweets and all the comprehensive communications over 

the last half term, it’s clear how busy the pupils have been, how many opportunities they’ve 

been given and also the extent that many of those opportunities go above and beyond 

those included in the normal curriculum. I am as ever grateful to the staff for providing all 

these wonderful opportunities, giving the pupils at Bro Dyfrdwy a rich educational 

experience. We now look forward to starting the build up to Christmas as we start 

practising towards the Christmas Shows. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Eirian Owain 

 

 

 

GOODBYE -  Today we say goodbye to anti Diana who is sadly leaving her post at Ysgol Bro 

Dyfrdwy. She has been a true friend to many pupils and staff over the last 12 years. We 

wish her all the very best in her new post. Please come back to see us from time to time! 

 

DANCE PROJECT – Years 3 and 4 will be taking part in a dance project with the New 

Dance Company on the 12th and 13th of November. Every single child should remember to 

bring their PE Kit to school to wear for this workshop namely a plain white T shirt and 

black plain shorts. There is a possibility that you as parents will be invited to school to see 

the finished dance performed on Tuesday afternoon. But this will be confirmed on Monday. 

 

DVD NIGHT – The PTA are organizing a Video night on Tuesday November 13th for 

Years 1-6 pupils. Please return the proforma with £2.50 if your child will be attending. 

This will enable us to estimate how many sausages and bread rolls we need to purchase! 
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CROSS COUNTRY RACES will be held at Ysgol Bro Dyfrdwy next Wednesday afternoon, 

November 14th  for KS2 pupils attending schools in the Edeyrnion and Llangollen area. 

 

FLU VACCINATIONS will be administered to pupils on Friday November 16th. 

 

WALES’ CHILDREN’S POET will be holding a workshop at the school for Years 5 and 6 

pupils on Thursday November 22nd to encourage and help them to write and appreciate 

poetry.  

 

CHIRK CASTLE  – Years 1 and 2 will visit Chirk Castle on Tuesday, November 27th as 

part of their project this term. More details to follow. 

 

DRAMA WORKSHOP – Years 3 and 4 will enjoy a day of drama activities in the company 

of Siwan Llynor on Tuesday, November 27th. 

 

PANTOMIME – Years 3,4,5 and 6 will be going to see the pantomime Branwen in the Stiwt 

in Rhosllanerchrugog on Thursday, November 29th. More details to follow. 

 

CHRISTMAS SHOWS  

 Foundation Phase – afternoon and evening of  December 5th 

 KS2 – afternoon and evening of December 12th 

 

BRÂN WEN COMPANY will be presenting a show to the Foundtion Phase Pupils on 

Thursday, December 6th  

 

CHRISTMAS FAIR will be held on Thursday, December 6th at 6.00.pm 

 

OWN CLOTHES DAY – The children are invited to wear their own clothes to school on 

Friday, November 30th and contribute chocolate towards the Christmas Fair for doing so! 

 

TEMPEST – Please note - The last day to receive your Tempest orders will be next 

Monday November 12th. 
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